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19/05/2022  15:56:252022/1899/P OBJ Elaine Morris I live in the flat below the applicant. I strongly object to the planning application on grounds of loss of privacy, 

and loss of light to my property.

The proposed extension would provide direct sight lines into my bedroom and shower room, depriving me of 

privacy in those rooms of the house in which privacy is particularly important. Furthermore, it would allow a 

direct view onto my terrace below. At present, the part of my terrace directly abutting my kitchen is private and 

cannot be viewed by other residents of the building, allowing me to sit outside privately. This privacy would be 

lost if the development were to proceed.

Furthermore, the proposed extension would obstruct the light into my bedroom and shower room, blocking the 

sun from the bedroom window and affecting the amenity of my property.

For these reasons I would urge you to reject this application.
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